
From: Laurence M Rappaport [mailto:rapp@lmr.coml
Sent: Sunday, December 28, 2014 12:40 PM
To: PUC
Cc: Bury Northern Pass; Bob; jim; Jeannie Forrester; Introne, Robert; Christophe Courchesne; Will
Abbott; Jeb Bradley; Jensen Chris
Subject: Possible stay in PSNH Scrubber, divestiture cases.

Gentlemen:

This is to inform you that I would be strongly opposed to any stay in the current scrubber and divestiture
cases involving PSNH where I and/or my associates are not active parties in the discussions.

Larry Rappaport
NH State Representative
Coos District One
House Science, Technology and Energy Committee


